
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nearly there …  
Just a reminder that we break up from school at 

14:50pm on Wednesday 20th July 2022. Students 

(and staff) are certainly ready for the break. Just a 

reminder, you can get information about our 

school uniform from our website: School uniform 
(hermitageacademy.co.uk) 
 

Have a restful and safe summer. 

 

Dates for your diary: 
Date: Event: 

Thursday 18th August 
A level results, 8am 

– 10am  

Thursday 25th August 
GCSE results, 8am – 

10am  

  

Wednesday 7th 

September, 8:25am 

All students return 

to school/sixth 

form.  

A plea …  
If you have changed your contact details or you 

have moved recently, could you please let the 

school office know or ask for a form to update 

the information.  

Similarly, if there are any issues or worries 

that you may have – then please get in touch 

with the school. If we do not know about 

something, we cannot deal with it. We will 

always aim to support our students, and their 

families, in any way that we are able. 

Staffing update: 
Prior to the summer break we wanted to 

update/remind you who our behaviour/pastoral 

staff are (with some changes) so you are aware 

prior to the students return in September. 

Senior staff member: Role: 

Mr Wainwright Deputy Headteacher 

(Behaviour and 

Expectations) 

Mrs Howe Deputy Headteacher 

(Head of Pastoral Care 

and Safeguarding Lead) 

Dr Willis Assistant Headteacher 

(KS3) 

Mrs Hardy Assistant Headteacher 

(KS4) 

Miss Whitaker  Assistant Headteacher 

(Head of Sixth Form) 

Key staff: 

Miss Bratton Head of Year 7 

Mr Rowles Head of Year 8 

Mr Widdowson Head of Year 9 

Mrs Jamieson Head of Year 10 

Miss Hall Head of Year 11 

Mrs Bradley / Mrs 

Smith 

Assistant Heads of 

Sixth Form 

These staff are supported by Mrs Gibbins 

(Safeguarding), Mrs Howard (Assistant Head of 

Year – KS3) and Mr Barron (Assistant Head of 

Year – KS4).  

Events for your diary …  
On Thursday 15th September we will be holding 

our Y5/Y6 Open Evening, 6pm – 8pm. If you have 

children or family that you know would want to see 

what we have to offer – we encourage you and 

them to attend.  

On Wednesday 12th October we will be holding our 

Sixth Form Open Evening, 6pm – 8pm. Again, if 

your child is in Year 11, or you have family who are 

in Year 11, we encourage you and them to attend. 
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